
Prayers of the Congregation 

Prayer Family this week:  Kirk & Deborah Beane 
 

The Sanctuary Flowers are in Celebration 

of Harold Yuninger’s Birthday next Sunday 

Given by Dianne Yuninger 

 

The Carnations today are given by June Stannard 

 in Honor of all Mothers 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Next Sunday, May 18th, you will be privileged to have the Rev. Adam Nagle, 

Executive Director of The Factory Ministries as pulpit supply. While on study leave 

in Atlanta for the annual Festival of Homiletics, I will have the opportunity to visit the 

Martin Luther King Memorial, the Jimmy Carter Center, and other historical sites. These 

opportunities of continuing education help to keep me vital. With gratitude, your pastor, 

Jim. 

 

Sunday, May 25th is a VISITATION SUNDAY for you and our leaders to visit 

neighboring congregations. There will be NO IN PERSON worship at Leacock. The 

purpose is to experience different styles of worship and learn of their ministries.  A sign 

up sheet is available today and next week along with an assessment survey to use. Your 

feedback will help us gain new perspectives on our own ministries. While some of you 

will be away with Memorial Day plans, it is hoped there will be a critical mass to cover a 

variety of our nearby churches. 

 
 


